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Dear Families,

It’s hard to believe that it is almost Winter Break!  Yahoo!  It’s stressful for kids to come to school when they are in the middle of a holiday season, but we’re hanging in there.  We’re actually making progress! That progress has come from a lot of hard work- yours, mine and especially your kids.  I think we all deserve a nice, long winter break.
However…

  You will have a little homework to do with your book club book.  You will also notice that it is time to start thinking about your demonstration project, due the third week in January.  There’s a sheet attached that will tell you all about it.  You should also watch for the have-to book club homework that will come home at the end of the week.
Last Week

We read a book called Something from Nothing and another one called Joseph had a Little Overcoat.  They are two versions of the same Jewish folktale- a boy has a favorite coat that becomes tattered and worn and is remade into something new.  At the end, the fabric is gone, but the story remains!     

This week


We’ll keep working on the sewing projects we started last week.  We’ll The Quiltmaker’s Gift, The Money Tree and we’ll think about the difference between wants and needs.

Happy Holidays!


The first grade parents may be wondering why we are not learning about winter holidays.  The second grade parents know the answer- we did that last year!  Our focus on how things are made is a nice tie to the season for families who are looking for that.  Next year we’ll study “Celebrations of Light.”

I hope that your winter break is everything you want it to be.  Happy Holidays!  Kristin 
